The World Leader in Earthquake Monitoring

PASADENA, CA - OCTOBER 2015. Obsolescence announcement.

Kinemetrics is announcing End-of-Life of the Strong Motion Accelerograph Model ETNA.
The ETNA was introduced as a cost effective strong motion recorder. Kinemetrics decided
to discontinue ETNA effective October 1, 2015.

ETNA will continue to be supported through October 1, 2018.

Kinemetrics suggests the strong motion accelerograph ETNA 2 instead. The successor of
the ETNA accelerograph with more than 3,300 units in operation worldwide, the ETNA
2 meets both the reliability and the cost-effectiveness criteria many of our customer
appreciate.

*** This Obsolescence announcement does not apply to the version Etna-NPP
used in Nuclear Power Plants monitoring marketplace ***

For more information on Kinemetrics products, technologies, and solutions, please visit
our websites:

www.kinemetrics.com
www.metrozet.com

www.egmet.com

If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 1-626-795-2220 or email us

at sales@kmi.com.

Sincerely,

Kinemetrics, Inc.

Kinemetrics | 222 Vista Ave. Pasadena CA 91107 | (626) 795-2220
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